
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Mr John Baskerville           

        Chairman’s Office   
    Pauline Denzey 01603 223230         
           pauline.denzey@norfolk.gov.uk
 
 

14 October 2005 
 
To: All Norfolk Headteachers 
 
 
Dear Headteacher 
 
 
Nelson of Norfolk Bicentenary Souvenir Brochure  
 
 
I am happy to send you, for your school, a copy of the special bicentenary souvenir booklet 
that the County Council has produced to help celebrate and mark the life of one of Norfolk’s 
most remarkable of men. 
 
Nelson of Norfolk reprints in full the fascinating 1905 centenary souvenir and brings it up to 
date with an excellent introduction from Frank Meeres of the Norfolk Archive Centre. 
 
I enclose an order form in case you would like to order more copies for your school. 
 
I hope that you, your staff and pupils will find things in the booklet of interest.  I am ensuring 
that all our schools and libraries receive a copy. 
 
With all good wishes, 
 
 
 
 
 
Chairman 
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